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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT

Summer Greetings!

Yeah! Summer is finally here. It was a long cold winter. So nice to see the
flowers and trees coming to life. My pansies, iris and peonies are already in
bloom.

The Village office now has a book exchange in the foyer. However, you do
not need to leave a book. If something looks interesting, please feel free to
take and pass on to a friend. The Park District also has a book exchange set
up in the park.

As you know, the Village purchased a “chip scanner” which is kept in the
Police Dept. The scanner only works if you register the chip. We had an
incident of a lost dog that had a chip but there was no updated information
on the owner, so we had no way to contact them. Once your pet is chipped,
please ask your Vet how to go about registering your info.

Please sign up for Code Red if you have not already. This can be a great
safety and informative feature for you and your family. Also, check out new
form for residents who live alone-not just for seniors.

Don't forget to purchase your vehicle stickers. Check out the new design.

As always, please feel free to contact me with any concerns, comments,
ideas etc.

I want to wish everyone a safe and fun-filled 4™ of July.

Warm Regards,
Village President, Nancy L. Miller
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